
From: swalexander@pepco.com [mailto:swalexander@pepco.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2007 11:45 AM 
To: #DOE_Notification@pepco.com 
Subject: Notification of Planned 230kV Outage at Potomac River Generating Station 
 
In accordance with DOE Order No. 202-05-03 Pepco is required to provide notification 
of any and all 230kV planned outages at Potomac River Generating Station.  
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
On Tuesday February 20, 2007 Potomac Electric Power Company (Pepco) will be taking 
a planned outage on the 23106 high voltage circuit between the Palmer's Corner 
Substation and the Potomac River Generating Station. The outage will commence at 4:00 
AM on Tuesday February 20, 2007 with a scheduled return date of March 6, 2007 at 2:00 
PM.  
 
This outage is necessary to continue 230kV reliability upgrades into the Potomac River 
area.  The outage will involve the matching of generation at the Potomac River station to 
the area load requirements.  
 
 
Stephen W. Alexander 
System Operations & Restoration 
Manager Control Room Operations 
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